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Operations and Senator Guthertz has requested that Bill 96 (LS) be withdrawn. Please take
Reorganization

necessary action to officially withdraw the bill. Thank you very much for
your assistance.
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FROM:  Sen. Judi Guthertz s NG LY
SUBJECT: Request to withdraw'Bill 96 (LS) ~{ 8| >

I respectfully request that my Bill 96 (LS), “An act to amend §1907(b)
of Title 1, and §4102(a) of Title 4, Guam Code Annotated, relative to
the Office of the Public Auditor,” be withdrawn for the following
reasons:

I introduced Bill 96 (LS) during the April Session at the request of the
Public Auditor. This was well before questions regarding her hiring
practices were brought to light by the Attorney General, and that
specific issue is still in the courts. I believe it would be inappropriate
for this bill to go forward.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.
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